
   

  
  

In Saratov Region on eve of International Children’s Day officials of
Investigations Directorate hold football match with inmates of
children’s home

 

  
  

On the Eve of the International Children’s Day the officials of the Investigations Directorate invited
inmates of Saratov children-s home No 2 to visit them.

On 29 May 2014, the teams of the investigators and children of the facility held a mini-football
match in the gymnasium of the Investigations Directorate. The children actively supported their team
and the game was very cheerful, interesting and finished 8:8.

Head of the Investigations Directorate Nikolai Nikitin thanked the children for their participation,
awarded the team a cup and prize, congratulated them on the coming holiday and wished interesting
discoveries and good mood. The children got a notebook and sweets for presents.
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A lot is done in the Saratov Region to give care and family warmth to the children left without
parental care and in need of help. The investigators make their own contribution in the development
of children in children’s homes. 

Изображения
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